
The Giving Fund
Help make your neighbors’ lives better.
The Connecticut Post is proud to be working for a third year with United 
Way of Coastal Fairfield County, the Family & Children’s Agency (FCA) in 
Norwalk, and FSW in Bridgeport on a Giving Fund this holiday season. 
Actual cases of local families and individuals in need will appear in the 
Connecticut Post every Thursday, through January 3, 2013.

To help, please select a case you’d like to support. No donation is too 
small. When a case if fully funded, donations automatically will go to 
other needy cases. 

100% of your dollars go directly to aid those in need. No administrative 
costs are being deducted for the newspaper or our agency partners. 

Please enclose the following Giving Fund coupon with your donation.


